From: Thomas Drzazgowski

Sent: Monday, December 12, 2016 11:13 AM

To: COB_mail

Subject: 12/13/16 - Agenda ltems 24 and 26 - Green Valley Council Recommendation on Cell
Site

Below is the GVC recommendation on the two hearings listed above. These are two sites that are before the Board of
Supervisers, The GVC recommends the parking fot site which Is agenda item 24.
Tom B,

From: GVC President [mailto:president@gvcouncil.org]
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2016 10:25 AM

To: Thomas Drzazgowski <Thomas.Drzazgowski@pima.gov>
Subject: GVC - location reccomendation

Thomas,

The Planning and Architectural Advisory Committee met today, December 12, 2016, concerning the location of the
proposed cell tower. The committee voted 4 to 1 to recommend the San Ignacio Parking Lot location of the cell
tower.

Thank vou,

Don Weaver

GVC President




